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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
A Serbian Film classified RC upon review 

 
The Classification Review Board (the Review Board) by unanimous decision determined that 

the film, A Serbian Film, should be Refused Classification. 

The reasons for the decision contain offensive and confronting descriptions.  The report 

should not be read by minors.  Nonetheless, as is the Review Board’s practice, the reasons are 

publicly available.  If you would like a copy of the reasons, please contact the Classification 

Branch on the Attorney-General’s Department on the numbers below. 

A copy of the reasons has been provided to the Minister for Justice who was the applicant for 

review, the distributor of the film and interested parties to the review. 

 

 

Statement authorised by Ann Stark, Classification Review Board 

 

Media contact 

 

Media Enquiries Officer   02 9289 7100 

 

 


